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  Hardin-Houston 

Elementary 

2025 Newsletter 

4/8: Kindergarten Field Trip-Make Believe Hospital 
4/8: EL Spring Pictures  
4/15: Starting at 5:00 EL and HS Art/Band Show 
4/18 and 4/21: NO SCHOOL- Spring Break 
4/20: Happy Easter 
4/30: Kona Ice 
 
 

 Important 

Wildcat Dates 
Principal’s   

Message       
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

April is the last full month of the 2024-25 

school year.  I’m sure it will fly by.  The month is 

filled with days of testing for all grade levels, but 

our teachers will still have plenty of time to focus 

on their curriculum.  It is important to get as 

much covered as possible because summer break 

will be right around the corner. 

   The forecast for the weather appears to be 

rainy, but we will hope for nice, sunny days by the 

end of the month.  The PTO donated the 

proceeds of the last fundraiser toward our new 

additional playground equipment.  It will be 

installed this summer, and we are very excited to 

be able to provide more fun play for the students 

and community children. 

     I hope you get to enjoy this spring with all of 

its budding beauty! 

                                                  -Mrs. Roseberry 

 
 

 

 

 

State Testing Dates: 

3rd Grade: 4/7 and 4/10 ELA, 4/29 and 5/1 Math 

4th Grade: 4/2 ELA, 4/22 and 4/24 Math 

5th Grade: 4/1 and 4/3 ELA, 4/23 and 4/25 Math, 4/30 

and 5/1 Science 

6th Grade: 4/4 and 4/8 ELA, 4/28 and 4/30 Math 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to our 

Destination Imagination team! 

They placed 6th over the 

weekend at their 

State competition! 

 

 

2nd graders will be participating 

in Swim Lessons through our 

local YMCA.  

Mrs. Mohler’s Homeroom- April 7, 14, 25, and 28 

Mrs. Kies’ Homeroom- April 3, 10, 17, and 24 

Mrs. Borcher’s Homeroom- April 8, 15, 22, and 29 

 



 

 

Wildcat 

Happenings   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wildcat Spirit Card 

fundraiser was a success! 

Thank you students and 

families for selling the 

cards. Thank you to the 

teachers for your time in 

collecting and distributing 

additional cards for students 

to sell. All proceeds made 

during the fundraiser have 

been donated to school 

equipment. 

 

Check us out on Facebook to 

see what the PTO is up to and 

for latest updates. Thanks for 

all your help. 

 

 

 

-Congratulations- 
The following 6th graders have made 

next year’s 7th grade Cheer Team 

 

 

 

Aubrey Watson 

Leia Spaulding 

Madeline Ginn 

Savannah Ryan 

Tiffanie Pleiman 

Ayla Lavins 

First grade concluded their animal research project by proudly creating, sharing, and displaying the 

habitats that their animal lives in.  They took great pride in their creations and the ability to share 

them with others as they were displayed in the elementary display case for all to see. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Students in Mrs. 

Phipps’ class had fun 

today playing glued 

sound races. They 

were showing off 

their knowledge of 

reading words that 

contain -ng or -nk. 

 

 

 

 

 


